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Edithvale Road/Branagan Drive, Aspendale Gardens - Pedestrian Upgrades 

We plan to construct new pram crossings and path connections at the intersection of 

Edithvale Road and Branagan Drive to improve safety and amenity for pedestrians and the 

community. 

The improvements will include:  

• Construction of DDA compliant pram crossings at the corner of Edithvale Road and 

Branagan Drive. 

• New path connections to connect the crossings.  

• Reconstruction of the central traffic island to incorporate a pedestrian refuge. 

Significant trees will be retained, and tree protection measures will be in place during the 

works. 

 

Construction Details 

The project is expected to occur in 2025 and will take around 4-6 weeks to complete. More specific information 

regarding timing will be available when a contractor is appointed by Council. 

During the construction works some temporary restrictions to pedestrian areas will be put in place. We will aim to 

minimise disruptions and will provide signage to let you know if there are alternative pathways/any detours in 

place. 

Additional information will be provided closer to the time of construction, including who to contact during 

construction if you have any questions. 

We look forward to delivering these improvements for the community. 

 

Further information 

For further information relating to this project please contact Lucinda Smith (Design Engineer) or Fleur 

Gascoyne (Coordinator Strategic Projects) via email at info@kingston.vic.gov.au or via phone on 1300 653 356. 

 

To view other projects being constructed in your area please visit kingston.vic.gov.au/works. 
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